COPY



## Town of Ridgefield

TOWN HALL - 400 MAIN STREET RIDGEFIELD, CONNECTICUT 06877

GOLF COURSE COMMITTEE

Don Brooks, Chairman 168 Tackora Trail Ridgefield, Ct. 06877

November 21, 1973

Mr. Douglas R. Cahill
The Connecticut Light & Power Company
P. O. Box 700
Norwalk, Connecticut 06852

Dear Mr. Cahill:

On behalf of the Ridgefield Golf Course Committee, I wish to thank you for your letter of November 5, addressed to Fred Orrico, advising us of C. L. & P.'s specifications and costs for providing electric power to our site.

At this time, the Committee has determined it will defer installing approximately 3,650' of cable and transformers to provide service to the barn and pump house. Rather, we would entertain costs for bringing electric power to the clubhouse area only.

Will you please provide us with information and costs in this area?

Sincerely,

Don Brooks, Chairman Golf Course Committee

DB:as